Wednesday, September 17, 2025

We acknowledge the original inhabitants of this area, the sduhubš* people, and their successors, the Tulalip Tribes. Since time immemorial, they have hunted, fished, gathered on, and taken care of these lands and waters. We respect their sovereignty, their right to self-determination, and honor their sacred spiritual connection with the land and water. In Everett Public Schools, we strive to create equitable outcomes and build a culture of inclusive belonging for all students, teachers, staff, and community.

- Good morning, seagulls!! Its (Bridgeth and Ashley), to start off the day with an interesting fact about Hispanic heritage, that originally this celebration actually started as just a week back in 1968, thanks to President Lyndon B. Johnson. It was so important that President Ronald Reagan turned it into a whole month because a single week just wasn't enough to celebrate such a huge part of American culture
- DECA is meeting tomorrow after school in room B-315 (in the cafeteria). Come to learn more about how you can get involved in Tailgate, Trunk-or-Treat, and more!
- Hey Seniors! A rep from Central Washington University is coming to Everett High School during CHAMPS next Tuesday, September 23. Sign up in Naviance under College Visits or check your email for a sign-up link from Mrs. Selders sent out on Tuesday.
- Latinos Unidos invites you to their first meeting of the year this Thursday, from 2:10-3:20PM in the Cafeteria. Don't miss out and come connect with new and old friends, learn about how to join upcoming events, and share in the celebration that is Hispanic Heritage month. See you Thursday, Gulls!
- Please wish Nurse Aimee's grandma a Happy 96th Birthday, by making her a card in the library THIS WEEK. Let's send this birthday girl all the love from this amazing flock.
- Tea Club will meet on Thursday this week in Mrs. Harber's room, A 220!
- Hey Seagull Readers! Check your school email to sign up for our first Battle of the Books/Trivia Teams for First Chapter Friday kick-off meeting! You will meet other readers and form 1st semester teams! We hope to see you there!
- Are you looking for something to wear to the Homecoming dance? Come visit Sammy's Closet! We have dresses, and other dress up options! Sammy's is open before and after school, and during lunches. Get excited for a great Homecoming week!
- Homecoming is Saturday, Oct 4th! If you have plans to bring an outside guest to homecoming, you NEED to have an outside guest form filled out by the DEADLINE, September 26th. Outside guest will have to pay \$25. Get your outside guest form at the office starting TODAY! Tickets will go on sale Thursday, October 25th.
- Hey Seagulls! Yearbooks are on sale until the end of the day on September 29th.
 Yearbooks are \$65 with ASB and \$70 without. You can purchase at the Treasurer's office with cash or check or online. Hurry, they sell fast, so make sure to get one while you still can!

Today in Sports

- Cross Country at McCollum Park at 3:45
- Boys tennis at Marysville-Pilchuck at 3:30

Should you choose to do so, please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance

I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the republic for which it stands, one nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all.